DEAR ,

I AM SO VERY FROUD OF YOU FOR TAKING THE ‘BE Kino TO
YOURSELF® PLEDGE!

YOU ARE NOwW FART OF THE ‘BE KIND TO YOURSELF'® CLUB WITH KIDS
AROUND THE WORLD WHO HAVE PLEDGED TO BE KIND TO THEMSELVES
AND OTHERS.

HAvE YOU REMEMBERED TO BE KIND TO YOURSELF Topay? I WANT TO
REMIND YOU THAT YOU CAN BE KIND TO YOURSELF EVERY pay! IF you
NEED A REMINDER, YOU CAN KEEF THIS LETTER AND READ IT EVERY
DAY o

I HEARD THAT YOU LIKE THAT YOU ARE . I LIKE
THAT ABOUT YOU TOO AND I THINK YOU ARE VERY SPECIAL.

REMEMBER THAT WHEN YOU ARE KIND TO YOURSELF AND OTHERS, YOU
CAN SHINE LIKE A BRIGHT LIGHAT AND MAKE THE WORLD MORE
BEAUTIFUL.

THANKS FOR BEING AN AWESOME KipoY

SENDING YOU LOVE,
The Kindness Fairy

3

AR/ AT\ 2N 7/ A PR



